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Leadership Programme 

 
Lesley and Kate travelled with Debbie Lee to Lilongwe to deliver the Leadership 

Course to those we had identified as potential leaders from all those nurses 
previously worked with in Malawi. 12 delegates turned up at the Capital City 
Motel, where we all enjoyed a week of intense learning, self development and 

leadership growth. Many of the evaluations forms requested two weeks of the 
same citing the few days as packed with information! The nurses all worked very 

hard on reflection, action plans and development needs. 
 
 

 
 

 

 

Debbie, Lesley and Kate worked in the evenings on charity planning, 

developments and enjoyed our very relaxing surroundings at Wendels Guest 

House. 

 

We visited Bottom Hospital at the end of the week, and vowed to send books 

and instruments for the theatres, with a courier as soon as we find one. (Books 

and Instruments have since been sent by hand) We visited the Ministry of Health 

and feedback on our weeks work and the potential now back at their hospitals.  

 

Grateful thanks to Debbie for her inspiration and hard work with us, and also to 

the Scottish Executive for the funding which has allowed us to make these visits. 

We have further plans to meet some identified needs, which are subject to more 

discussion and hope. 


